
Briony Bowers 

cordially invites you to attend a 

Parents’ Forum 

Wednesday 15 November 2023, 6 – 7pm at  

Maiden Erlegh Chiltern Edge 

Topics of discussion: 

• My values 

• What is going well? 

• What needs to be improved? 

Please let us know if you would like to attend by clicking on the link below and completing the form by Monday 6 November. 

Booking form 

https://forms.office.com/e/5P4a2L1EWs

